
 

 

 

 

 

F R O M  T H E  D I R E C T O R ’ S  

O F F I C E  

Have you started your Christmas shopping 
yet?  Christmas comes around so quick.  I 
enjoy walking through the classrooms to see 
what Christmas projects the children are 
working on, hearing them sing songs, and 
listening to their excitement as they talk 
about all the plans they have with their 
families.  It is such a fun time for all of us 
here at the school. 
We are so blessed to celebrate the birth of 
our Savior Jesus Christ!  When you are out 
in this cold weather, braving the elements 
and crowds to get your last minute shopping 
done, and you’ve had your share of 
Christmas Carols, just remember, “The Lord 
is with you!” He is always with us! Thank 
you for letting us help you share the 
wonderful news of our living Savior with 
your children, and for choosing our program 
in 2022.  We are excited to wrap up another 
year and have plans to make 2023 our best 
year ever!  
Merry Christmas! 

Sherry Banks 

“Glory to God in the highest! And on 
earth peace, goodwill to men!” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

2nd: Christmas Program at Lifepointe 
Church, Bunnies and up 7:00pm 
9th:  Progress Reports go home 
13th:  Child Evangelism visits Kitties and up 
10:00-11:00  
13th-15th: Parent/Teacher conferences 
16th:  Happy Birthday Jesus class parties 
19th-30th:  No curriculum; School open 
21st:  First day of Winter 
25:  Merry Christmas!!! 
26th:  School Closed  
January 1st:  Happy New Year!!  
January 2nd:  School Closed  
 

H A P P Y  B I R T H D A Y ! !  

5th Morgan Cole 
8th Nicholas Sponsel 
16th Scarlett Bleyle 

17th Linden Herr 
21st Daisy Willems 

27th Hallie Mier 
29th August Juhrs 

31st Everett Brown 
 

 

 



 

DECEMBER REFERRAL 
SPECIALS 

 
Receive a $50 gift certificate to Kits & 
Kaboodle Classic Toys!  
Simply encourage a friend to schedule 
a December tour at The Little Lamb and 
when they come in, you will get the gift 
certificate as a thank you from us! 
BONUS: Receive a family membership to 
the Children's Museum of Indianapolis! 
If your referral family enrolls 
before December 30th, you will also receive 
a one year family membership to the 
Children's Museum of Indianapolis! 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS 

Each classroom will be celebrating 
Christmas with a birthday party for Jesus on 
Friday, December 16th.  Teachers, Kitties 
and up, are making preparations and will be 
placing sign-up sheets in each classroom.  
Please check your class sign-up sheet or 
class newsletters for specific details and 
time of events in each class. Please be sure 
to mark your child’s attendance on the 
clipboard at the front counter for the weeks 
of Christmas and New Year’s, we will put 
those out on the 12th.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THEMES 

December 5th: Christmas Around the World 

December 12th: Weather Watchers 

December 19th:  Happy Birthday Jesus! 

December 26th: Arctic Animals  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


